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Response to:  
FOI_22-23_265 

April 2023 

 

Information relating to damp and mould cases reported to 
the Housing Executive in the last five years. 

Previous Request: FOI_22-23_248 responded to: 

How many cases of damp and mould have been reported to the Housing Executive 
in the past five years (yearly breakdown by area please) 

For how many of these cases was an Independent Damp Surveyors' Report 
issued/other investigation undertaken? 

How long did this take in each case? (Time from reporting of issue to issuing of 
report.) 

New further linking request: FOI_22-23_265 

In how many cases was remedial action taken? 

Response  

Between 1st September – 31st December, 2022, there were 143 jobs issues for 
remedial works which were the result of a specialist damp survey recommendation.   
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